
Please vote NO on SB239 Assisted Suicide.  Respect Life.  Protect the
vulnerable, the old, the disabled and the depressed.  Under the Oregon and
California assisted suicide laws, insurance companies have denied patients life
saving care and instead encourage the cheaper option of assisted suicide.  This bill
should not be codified in the Nevada Revised Statutes nor the Nevada
Constitution.

Thank you.

Patricia Brinkley
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